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Dear Prayer Warriors, 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL OF YOU!  

We are thankful for the very nice Thanksgiving Day given to us. 
 
We are thankful that the Lord called us into His fulltime service.  

We are thankful for each and every one of our supporters.  

We are thankful for His salvation and His blessings on our lives.   

We are thankful for His Word and that we have the privilege of studying it daily.

We are thankful for the direction that we receive from that daily study. 

We are thankful for the privilege to share the Gospel in Spanish. 

We are thankful for the people that He has given us to minister to. 

We are thankful for His protection from known or unknown dangers. 

We are thankful for birthday messages & gifts received this month. 

We are thankful for the Lord’s daily provisions.

We are thankful for the Lord’s soon return. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The list goes on and on.  
Blessings to you all.  
Bro. Eric, Timothy and Aunt Jane
